
 

2 June 2020 
Term 2 Week 6 

Welcome to Week 6 

I trust that everyone enjoyed  the extra long 
weekend, there were several students who 
thanked me for giving them such a long time 
out of school.  

COVID-19 has brought many things into our 
lives that has been very difficult however 
there have been some things that we have 
gained. Many of you have been able to 
spend more quality time with your children 
with the restriction of extra-curricular activi-
ties and completing school work at home.  

COVID-19 has not gone away and it is only 
due to the great effort of all Australians that 
we have been able to keep Australia safe. A 
key factor in this has been the intensity of 
cleaning and hygiene practices applied in 
schools. We continue to clean all high use 
areas regularly, and encourage frequent 
handwashing in order to maintain high safety 
standards.  

Children have returned to school with vari-
ous requirements that were new for them 
such as social distancing and an ever pre-
sent need to wash hands. A real change for 
some children, particularly younger children, 
has been not having parents on the school 

site. The one positive to come from this has 
been the demonstrated independence of the 
younger children as they have been required 
to get themselves ready for class.  

The good news is that as of next week par-
ents are able to come to school for drop off 
and pick up. Parents are reminded that so-
cial distancing still applies and they are en-
couraged not to gather around in groups. I 
would encourage parents to continue to fos-
ter children’s independence by having them 
show you how much more they can do since 
you were last in the room.   

Commencing next week, all students in 
years 1-6 will be completing InCAS Online 
assessment. This assessment will enable 
staff to identify the levels students have 
achieved in Literacy and Numeracy, and will 
support ongoing whole school and class-
room planning.  The assessment will be 
completed every year providing parents with 
an ongoing report demonstrating levels of 
improvement over time. Letters outlining this 
program will be sent home shortly. Please 
read the information and complete the per-
mission slip. 

Marita Henry 





 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK! 

 

Sonny - Congratulations! 

 
P & C Meeting 

P & C meeting will be held in the Pavilion at; 

7:30pm  Thursday 4th of June.  

Please send Apologies to Keira Wirth if you will not be attending.  

We will be required to adhere to COVID-19 requirements.   

 

·         A strict limit of 4sqm per person will be maintained.  

·         Maximum of 20 patron  

·         Alcohol-based hand sanitiser application required upon entry 
  of the Pavilion.  

·         Each person to enter the facility will need to register their  
  name on the Contact Tracing Register (at the Pavilion)  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS………………… 

 Thursday 4th May - P&C Meeting 7.30pm @ Pavilion 

 Thursday 18th May - Whole School Assembly     
      (staff and students only) 

 Friday 3rd July - Final Day of Term 2 



This Friday 5th June, school will be offering all students 
a free sausage sizzle lunch. If your child would prefer not 

to have a sausage, please pack them a normal lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IT’S A BABY BOY!!!!!!!! 

 

 

 
 

We are thrilled to share news of the recent arrival of   

                    Percival (Percy) Wayne Haythornthwaite 

       18/5/2020 

Mum Sarah and Dad Rod are proud as punch and mum and bubs   

doing well. 



 

 

 





 

 

 


